A DAY TO REMEMBER – NOVEMBER 1st 2009


 NHS will be having their First Annual Northstar Memorial walk/5K 

  run this morning and it will be a day not only to remember David but all of 
  NHS’s fallen stars!!!


As you all know this November 11th will be four years since we lost 
  David and we would like to continue to celebrate on this date with our 
  family, dear friends, co-workers and all others that he left an impact on.

Art, Jon, Ange and I would like to have you join us around 4 p.m.
  to get together again in remembering David, having something to eat, 
  drink, laughs and of course shed a few tears!

We know it has not been easy for all of us without David in our lives 
  and this gives us an opportunity to thank you again for the continued support 
  and also to catch up to all what you have been doing.
Please forward this email to anyone I may have forgotten that you may 
  think of would love to stop by.

We look forward to seeing you on Sunday afternoon.

Kathy Hunt

  Date:        Sunday, November 1st
  Time:         4:00 pm

  Where:    Hunt Residence


            31 Saranac Road


            RSVP by October 28th - 609-890-6814

